ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 1 May 2017
Item 8.1 Parliamentarian and Departmental Letters received by the Mayor

Appendix 3 Correspondence Inwards - Rachel Cowling - dated 10 April 2017

Department of
Premier and Cabinet

1Treasury Place

Melbourne, Victorio 3002 Australia
Telephone: 03 9651 5111 )
dpcvicgov.au

ZM17/5041

10 April 2017

P Mr Kelvin Tori

| Chief Executive Office
City of Melton

PO Box 21

Melton VIC 3337

Dear Mr Tori

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Premier of Victoria regarding the Outer
Suburban Arterial Roads Package.

[ | note that you have sent a copy of your letter to the Minister for Roads and Road Safety, the i
: Hon Luke Donnellan MP. Given the matters you raise fall within his portfolio responsibilities,
a copy of your correspondence to the Premier has been referred to the Minister for
consideration.

Yours sincerely

T

Rachel Cowling
Assistant Director

Cabinet Office
Your detalls willba dealt with In accordance with the Public Records Act 1973 and the Privacy ond Dato Protection Act 2014, Should you have any RIA
queries or wish te galn access tayour parseral infarmation kefd by this department please comact our Privacy Officer at the above address. . finid
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